
Vermont Interfaith Power & Light (VTIPL.org) supports H.668-Ratepayer Protection Bill 

and encourages legislators to hold a hearing on this bill.  As Vermont transitions to 

renewable energy supplies it is essential that this transition is not borne by low and 

middle income Vermonters. H.668 will provide a path to climate justice that must be part 

of our climate actions. 
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